ADMINISTRATIVE APPEALS BOARD
CITY OF PALM SPRINGS, CALIFORNIA

www.palmspringsca.gov

MEETING CANCELATION NOTICE

Wednesday
November 22, 2023

5:30 p.m.
Regular Meeting

The Administrative Appeals Board will not hold a Regular Meeting on Wednesday,
November 22, 2023. The next Regular Meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, December 27, 2023,
at 5:30 p.m. in the Large Conference Room, City Hall, 3200 E. Tahquitz Canyon Way, Palm
Springs, California.

I, Brenda Pree, City Clerk of the City of Palm Springs, California, certify this Notice was posted
before 5:30 p.m., on Monday, November 6, 2023, as required by established policies and

procedures.

Brenda Pree, I\/IMC, CERA
City Clerk




